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Caring Hearts Thriftshop
PO Box 74 Webster WI 54893

Dear Defour Campground community,

On behalf of Caring Hearts Thriftshop & Burnett County Food
Pantry; a 501c3 non profit; | would like to thank you for your
donation of $210.00 in September. Your commitment to help-
ing the community is sincerely appreciated.

Caring Hearts continues to advance its mission of community
services. Through our program, we have seen many lives
change for the better.

The goal of Caring Hearts is to continue to make a difference in
helping those in need. With the help of donations and grants
from supporters such as you, we will continue to see
improvements.

Thanks again for your generous support of our efforts.
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Josie Penb —Director



